
 

Grange Infants are very excited to continue to offer the after-school clubs for our KS1 children this term.   
Clubs will open up to our YR children in the Summer term.  We are very lucky that these clubs are run by our lovely 
staff volunteers and this term we can offer the following choices: 
 

Monday  Sports and Games with Mrs Serridge   20 places 

Monday  Cooking with Miss Myers    10 places 

Monday  Computing with Mrs Poate    20 places 

Tuesday   Ball Games with Mrs Wilkinson & Miss Hamilton  30 places 

Wednesday  Reading Adventures with Mrs Bound   15 places 

Wednesday  Ukulele with Mrs Garwood    10 places 

        

Clubs will run for 8 sessions from 3.15pm – 4.15pm week commencing 16th January 2023.   
Can we ask you only choose ukulele and cooking if you have not attended before, thank you. 
Names will be drawn out of a hat if a particular club is over-subscribed.  
 
Please find below the returns form, the clubs will be offered on a first come first served basis.   
Please help your child to pick ONE first choice club and a second choice, and send in your returns to the  
school office by the 12th January 2023.  You will receive text confirmation of your child’s place in after school club. 
 
Thank you 
Grange Admin Team 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Child’s full name: ________________________________________  Class: ___________________________________ 

I would like to participate in the following club, please tick ONE box: 

Monday Sports and Games Mrs Serridge  

Monday Cooking Miss Myers  

Monday Computing Mrs Poate  

Tuesday Ball Games 
Mrs Wilkinson 
Miss Hamilton 

 

Wednesday Reading Adventures Mrs Bound  

Wednesday Ukulele Mrs Garwood  

 

 
 

   
 

 


